
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL PUBLIC HEARING 
U-2013-09 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at its meeting on February 25, 2014 the Cupertino City 
Council will consider a Call for Review of a Planning Commission approval of Application No. 
U-2013-09; Applicant: Benjamin Himlan (Whole Foods Market); Location: 20955 Stevens 
Creek Blvd; Subject: Conditional Use Permit to allow a weekly mobile food truck event in the 
parking lot of a commercial establishment. On January 28, the Planning Commission approved 
Application No. U-2013-09. Council meets at 6:45 p.m., Community Hall Council Chamber, 
10350 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, California. Interested parties are invited to attend and be heard. 
If you wish to challenge the action of the City Council in court, you may be limited to raising 
only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in 
written correspondence delivered to the City of Cupertino at, or prior to, the public hearing.   
 
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
 
/GRACE SCHMIDT/ 
CITY CLERK  
PUBLISH 2/14/14 


